
  
Sent: Monday, 16 March 2015 11:06 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Supporting Ashfield Council's Special Rate Variation 
 
I am writing to declare my support for Ashfield Council's Special Rate Variation. We need upgraded 
infrastructure to support current and future community need. With the increases in high density 
accommodation, now more than ever young families, retirees and our entire community would be 
greatly disadvantaged by the loss of the outdoor pool. We need to maintain and upgrade parks, 
playgrounds and community facilities to maintain and foster future quality of life and sense 
of shared community for Ashfield residents. 
A rate rise would ensure Council has the funds to provide these services. 
 
Kind regards, 
Helen Boerma 
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